
🎅Weekly Update - Week Commencing 2nd December 2024🎅 

 

⛄🎄Christmas Dates for the diary are attached🎄⛄ 

 
Tomorrow we are attending the Pantomime. Please ensure you arrive on time 
to school in order for us to register the children before we leave. 
 

🎄🎄🎄The sign-up sheet to help at the Christmas Fair is in the office. Please 

pop in to put your name down for a slot, it CANNOT run without people 

offering just 40 minutes of their time🎄🎄🎄 

 
Bottle/Chocolate Day: REMINDER!! On Wednesday we will be collecting donations 
for the bottle and chocolate stall at the Christmas Fair. Children are invited to wear 
Christmas socks/tights in return for a donation. Please don't go out and buy 
Christmas ones, colourful/bright will do! 
 
 
Mr Clemo is running sports camps during the Christmas break. The flyers are 
attached. 
 
Breakfast and After School Club:  Please make sure you book your child into the 
sessions in advance. These are both staffed and catered for by expected 
attendance. We can't guarantee you a space should your child just arrive on the day. 
This can be done online (bookings close at midnight the day before) or by calling the 
office on the day the after-school club is required. Reminder - Breakfast Club starts 
at 7.45am 
 
Forest School: Class One have completed Forest School Activities today, Class 
Two will be attending on Thursday. Class 3 and Four will be having their turn next 
week. 
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. 
Spread the word - anyone can play - Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale 
comes directly to the school. Click on the link to 
buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-
england-va-primary-school 
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